
A family in T.U.S.D needs your help. We're accepting
donations of grocery store and gas station gift cards in 

any amount. Gift cards can be brought to the 
TCPTAs Spring Brunch on Wed., June 5.

 
Questions or want to see how else you can help?

Contact Denise Spellman, Project HOPE Chair
tcptaprojecthope@gmail.com

 
Thank you in advance for your support,

love and generosity!


